
 

 

SBHS SAF Meeting Minutes 08-30-2021 
 

Ms. Newmeyer started the meeting introducing herself and what she does as our SAF chair and 
also South Area Advisory Chair.  This is her 22nd year involved in SAC/SAF and other advisories 
and committees.  She asked is anyone is interested in taking on the role as SAF chair as this is 
her last year.  She offered to mentor the new person and be co-chair.  No one volunteered to 
take on position so we voted unanimously to keep Ms. Newmeyer as Chair.  No one 
volunteered to be co-chair.  Carla Wong said she would stay on as SAF recording secretary.   
 
Next up is the Calendar options for the 2022-2023 school year.  We have 4 options. Options 1 & 
3 have a midweek start and a week off at Thanksgiving.  Option #3 has April 21st off for Eid. 
Option 2 & 4 start on Monday.  Option #4 also has an extra day off April 21st for Eid.  This 
extends that last day of school one extra day.  The committee needs to wait till the AP and 
Cambridge testing schedule comes out in October to see if testing conflicts with the April 21st 
off.  The School Board won’t vote until January on the final option. Mr. March will email all 
attendees the calendar options. 
 
Broward County School District is due for the Accreditation review.  The approval process will 
be starting in October.  This is done every 4 years.  Colleges frown upon applicants that are not 
from an accredited school district.  The accreditation team will reach out to parents for input. 
They look to see how schools communicate with students and staff and also how detailed the 
websites are.   
 
There will be another SAF training and Advisory webinar Sept 22nd at 6:30.  You can find the link 
on the South Advisory website: southareaadvisory1.ch2v.com. All are welcome to attend.  You 
can learn how SAF members can make a difference and contribute to their school and area.  
 
A parent asked where they can find more info on SAF.  They were directed to the website 
where SAF minutes will be posted.  Another parent asked about where booster budgets were 
posted.  Veronica said she would get with her after the meeting as Booster was separate from 
SAF.   
Veronica asked if there were any more questions. Gave her email and phone number as well 
Veronica.newmayer@gmail.com 
(954) 865-8614 
 
Meeting adjourned at 3:58 
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